Volleyball Supporters’ Group.

Presidents Report 28/3/17

The boys Volleyball Season has been a highly successful one and is a fantastic position for the sport to
bein.

The VSG are now in off season so there is nothing of note to report.

e Thursday 27t April there will be a break up for the boys’ season in the Tooth centre which
was postponed from the last week of term due to the weather.

e An expression of interest session will be held with a view of taking teams to Melbourne for
the Australian Schools cup. This is a great opportunity for the players to advance their skills,
network with peers from around Australia and further enhance their educational experience
in an out of school setting.

Results for the season.

Overall Results for the season were very pleasing
1%t finished 2"
2" finished 5%
10s finished 4t
9s finished 1%
8s finished 4"
7s finished 7t
8/9 finished 5™
7 Green placed 6™
SPS Volleyball 5™ overall

We look forward to the Girls’ season in Term 3.

Kind regards,
David Fagan. President of the VSQ

Ph: 0414891609



